
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 27, 2017 
 

Item 45, Report No. 26, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan on June 27, 2017, as follows: 
 
By approving that the City of Vaughan provide access to advertising boards and electronic 
monitors, approvals for mobile sign locations, and the promotion of the event on the City’s 
website and calendar.  
 
 
 
45 DEPUTATION – MR. RINKI HAQUE AND MR. SAUD AHMAD 
 WITH RESPECT TO THE 2017 RUN FOR VAUGHAN EVENT 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the deputation of Mr. Rinki Haque and Mr. Saud Ahmad, Run for Vaughan, be 

received; and 
 
2) That the following be approved: 
 

1. That Council supports, in principle, the granting of a special event permit and 
temporary closure of York Region and City of Vaughan streets to facilitate the 2017 
Run for Vaughan; 

 
2. That City staff meet with the Run for Vaughan organizers and all stakeholders to 

discuss logistics and other matters related to the use of various York Region and 
City of Vaughan streets, including, but not limited to, route options, traffic control 
requirements, public notification, consultation with the business community, 
emergency services provisions, parking, and facility rental terms and conditions; 
and 

 
3. That Run for Vaughan mitigate and address all concerns raised by residents, 

businesses, institutions and stakeholders prior to York Region and City of 
Vaughan granting the Special event permit and the temporary closure(s) of public 
roads. 

 
 


